Notice To Public

Division of Water Resources/Septic Permit Customers:

In an effort to provide more efficient service to the residents of Franklin County, as of
December 30, 2019, paper applications for septic services will no longer be taken at this

location.

Applications for Division of Water Resources services including septic permits may be
made online at:
https://tdec.tn.gov/septic

Septic files are available online at: https://tdec.tn.gov/filenetsearch
Or by request at: Columbia.EFO_ADM@tn.gov

Thank You


https://tdec.tn.gov/septic
https://tdec.tn.gov/filenetsearch

Notice To Public

Division of Water Resources/Septic Permit Customers:

In an effort to provide more efficient service to the residents of Franklin County, as of
February 28, 2020,
Division of Water Resources (DWR) staff will become fully mobile.
To apply online for Division of Water Resources services including septic permits please
go to: https://tdec.tn.gov/septic

Septic files are available online at: hitps://tdec.tn.gov/filenetsearch
Or by request at: Columbia.EFO_ADM@tn.gov

Naullain Kendrick, local DWR Environmental Consultant,
can be reached at 931-202-0006.
The Columbia Environmental Field Office can be reached

at931-380-3371 for assistance.
Thank You


https://tdec.tn.gov/septic
https://tdec.tn.gov/filenetsearch
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